
 

Burwood/Pegasus Community Board Agenda 30 June 2003 

13. GOOD NEIGHBOUR AWARDS 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Community Advocate, Shirley/Papanui Sheryl Killick - Assistant Community Adviser, DDI 941-5410 

 
 The purpose of this report is to advise Community Boards of the Good Neighbour Awards that the 

Shirley/Papanui Community Board presents. 
 
 BACKGROUND 
 
 The Neighbourhood Week Joint Board Committee has requested that all Community Boards be 

informed of the Good Neighbour Awards that are currently awarded by the Shirley/Papanui 
Community Board. 

 
 Nominations are called from residents to nominate their good neighbour.  At the beginning of each 

monthly Board meeting, the award is presented to the recipient.  The recipient receives a certificate 
and a $20 voucher from Northlands Shopping Centre. 

 
 Staff 
 Recommendations: 1. That the information be received. 
 
  2. That the Board consider whether to introduce Good Neighbour 

Awards. 
 
 Chairperson’s 
 Recommendations:  1. That the information be received. 
 
  2. That residents’ associations be invited to nominate a resident for a 

Neighbourhood Week Good Neighbour Award. 
 
  3. That the Board sponsor two Good Neighbour Award recipients for a 

meal in New Brighton. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


